

Tyssen Place, West Road, South Ockendon, Essex, RM15 6PG

Tel: 01708 853200

<u>admin.BPS@catrust.org.uk</u> www.benyonprimaryschool.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs Samantha Oxley

7th November 2024

Year 4 Trip - Museum of Power - Thursday 13th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that we have arranged for all Year 4 pupils to attend a trip to The Museum of Power to support our past Science topics 'Electricity' and 'Sound'. This will be **on Thursday 13th March 2025.**

Please ensure your child is in school at the earlier time of 8:30am, arriving at the main school entrance as we plan to leave promptly before at the start of the school day.

We will return to school by the end of the school day. If we are delayed due to traffic, the school office will be informed. Your child must wear school uniform. Please be mindful of the weather and dress your child appropriately. Your child will need to bring a healthy packed lunch (please no sweets, chocolates or fizzy drinks). Packed lunches should be within a carrier bag or back pack which the children will carry themselves.

If you are in receipt of free school meals, you may wish to order a school packed lunch: Please let the class teacher know, no later than Friday 28th February and send them in with an empty back pack for them to use to carry this in.

The cost of the trip is £15.50 per pupil. If the school is unable to cover the cost of the trip due to a shortfall in payments, the school will cancel the activity and refund parents. All money must be paid by Friday 7th February 2025 via Arbor. If you are finding it difficult to make this payment, please speak with the office to see what other payment arrangements can be made. By paying for the school trip on Arbor you are giving permission for your child to attend.

We will need a small number of parent helpers, please speak to your child's teacher if you are available.

Yours sincerely, Mr Rix and Miss Begum





















